Save the Date
National Federation of the Blind of Missouri
Cane Drivers 

Friday, November 18 through Sunday, November 20, 2022, cane drivers (students ages 13 - 19) are invited to attend our Christmas preparation event. Those who attend will have the opportunity to shop for Christmas, gift wrap,  and do cooking activities. We have booked an Airbnb for this event, so there is limited space . It is first come, first serve. If you have any questions, or would like to reserve your spot to attend, please contact Jenny Carmack at jcarmack@nfbmo.org  or call/text: 314-239-9776
